
From: Michael L. Higgs Jr. <mhiggs@shulmanrogers.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2013 5:41 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FanVision STA Requests - Correction 
 
Greetings Mohammad, 
 
As per our telephone call this afternoon, please correct the Form 159 
that accompanied the six (6)  
requests for STA filed yesterday, April 23, 2013, to indicate that the 
Applicant is “FanVision  
Entertainment, LLC”, located at 60 Columbus Circle, New York, New York 
10023, telephone number  
(917) 215-5651, and FRN 0019860683.  Please accept our sincere apologies 
for the error, and let us  
know if you have any other questions or concerns regarding the subject 
requests for STA. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
MICHAEL L. HIGGS JR.  
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The information contained in this electronic message and any attached 
documents is privileged,  
confidential, and protected from disclosure. It may be an attorney-client 
communication and, as such, is  
privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, note 
that any review, disclosure, copying,  
distribution, or use of the contents of this electronic message or any 
attached documents is prohibited. If  
you have received this communication in error, please destroy it and 
notify us immediately by telephone  
(1-301-230-5200) or by electronic mail (LawFirm@srgpe.com). Thank you. 
IRS Circular 230 disclosure:  To ensure compliance with requirements 
imposed by the IRS, we inform you  
that any tax advice contained in this communication (including any 
attachments) is not intended or written  
to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding any 
penalties under the Internal Revenue  
Code or  (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any 
transaction(s) or tax-related  
matter(s) addressed herein.  This communication may not be forwarded 
(other than within the recipient to  



which it has been sent) without our express written consent. 
 


